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“Hudson River Park serves as the backyard for the West Side of Manhattan, where public
open space is in scarce supply. It's no wonder, then, that the park attracts more than 17
million visits each year. I'm extremely grateful to Governor Cuomo for using his State of the
State address to announce legislative proposals to reaffirm his commitment to new open
space at Pier 76 and Pier 40 and look forward to working with Community Boards 4 and 2, my
colleagues in government, and other local stakeholders to help fully realize the potential of

the Hudson River Park.”
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